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January   
2025 

Greetings Lochdale families! 

December was a fantastic and busy month.  We were able to raise $60 with our wreath auctions and 

celebrated the season full of laughter and connection!  Our winter sing-along was for students to sing 

and enjoy the season while our hip hop showcased our students’ talents and rhythm! It was lovely 

seeing everyone at the pancake breakfast sporting their PJs and getting snaps with Santa! Thank you to 

the LCSA and the volunteer parents for their efforts and support; it is much appreciated! 

This month we are back with new and exciting programs and opportunities for our students ranging from 

Robotics after school to visits from the Burnaby Art Gallery!  Basketball season is upon us, and Jump 

Rope for Heart is also on the schedule. To donate for Jump Rope for Heart click here. Open Mic returns 

for our students, and we will be having Lunar New Year celebrations at the end of January! Please see 

attached and embedded flyers!  

Our LCSA will continue their nutrition program in the second week of school and our coffee and 

conversation will now be in the morning on Friday, January 17th 9-10:30 to allow for some baking and 

Za’atar. The LCSA will also be fundraising with family photo opportunities in February and the grade 7 

parents will continue with treat sales on Wednesdays and additional pizza lunches on Mondays! 

Please note for your calendar, we will have an early dismissal on Friday, January 31st at 2pm.  After 

school programs will be adjusted to run from 2-3:30pm.  

Finally, please find attached new January programs for registration.  We have a variety of options for all 

students and if you would like to be placed on the waitlist, please email the community office. We also 

have a parent and child pottery night where we are encouraging families to attend and connect with 

each other and the community!   

We will also be selling Lochdale Spirit wear hoodies and t-shirts to fundraise for school events and 

opportunities for students. Please find details on school cash online and via our website! 

If you would like to be involved or to volunteer for school activities, please feel free to reach out to the 

Community Office. Have a fabulous day!  

 

 

Coming up! 

School Reopens – Jan. 6 
Welcome Back 
  
Thursday, Jan. 15 
LCSA Nutrition Delivery 
 
Friday, Jan. 17 
Coffee and conversation:  
9-10:30am Rm 19  
 
Friday, Jan. 17 
Young People’s Concert  
 
Tuesday, Jan. 21 
Open Mic 
 
Literacy Week, Jan. 27-31 
Activities in class 
 
Friday, Jan. 31 
Jump Rope for Heart event 
Early Dismissal at 2pm 
 
Monday, Feb. 10 
LCSA meeting: 6:30pm in 
person (library)  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our community 

gatherings this 

month! 

Thank you to all 

the LCSA and all 

the parent 

volunteers that 

helped with the 

Pancake 

Breakfast! 

https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/89280
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Hello Lochdale Lions,  
 
Thank you for all your support with our Purdys Chocolate fundraiser! We were 
able to help fundraise for school events and your support is much appreciated.  

• We look forward to seeing you at our next LCSA meeting in the library 
on Monday, February 10at 6:30pm 
 

Our next fundraiser will be the Lochdale Family Portrait Night on February 5/6- 
please stay tuned for a link to book your time slot! 
 
Grade 7 parents have decided to host some pizza lunch fundraisers.  These 
lunch sales will take place in addition to our Friday lunch options on: Jan 27, 
Feb 10, Feb 24, Apr 14, May 26. Orders can be placed using your 
munchalunch account! Treat sales continue on Wednesdays! 
 
Want to stay connected? Visit our blog and subscribe to our emails at Lochdale 
Community School Association, or reach out to us 
at lcsacommunity@gmail.com. 
 
We also have two on-going fundraisers with COBS Bread and Return-It-Depot, 
both at Kensington Plaza. At COBS Bread, mention “Lochdale” or #1971 and 
our school gets 5% of total sales. At Return-It-Depot, enter our school phone 
number, 604-296-9019, to pass along your bottle and can deposits to our 
school. Stay tuned for other fundraisers! 
  
Any questions, email us at lcsacommunity@gmail.com or visit our blog  
at  https://lcsacommunity.wordpress.com 
  
Thank you! The LCSA  

Link and 

QR coming 

soon! 

Our 

community 

gatherings 

this month! 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1375666-120014
https://lcsacommunity.wordpress.com/
https://lcsacommunity.wordpress.com/
mailto:lcsacommunity@gmail.com
mailto:lcsacommunity@gmail.com
https://lcsacommunity.wordpress.com/
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Grab your Lochdale Spirit Wear and get 

ready for some Spirit days in the new 

year. 2025 here we come! 
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